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 Our property tax burden here in Oregon is heavy enough without the state adding 

more.  Oregon is one of the highest taxes States in the nation. The American dream 

is to be a homeowner, with the cost of living that is becoming just a dream.  This 

added tax would push some of us from our homes that we have worked all our lives 

for.  This bill will add to the homelessness problem.  How much will this effect those 

just barely able to pay their rent?  How many of our most vulnerable retired or disable 

citizens have to choose between housing, food or medications?   

This is a bad move for Oregon.  

how about reduce our taxes, become fiscally responsible it is your duty as elected 

representatives to protect Oregon and its citizens.  

Vote no to more taxes, work to make Oregon more affordable and more attractive to 

business owners. 


